UNIVERSITY OF

ES)
Q;: TO RO N TO FINANCIAL SERVICES

NOTICE

DATE: December3,2024

SUBJECT: Finance Division Closed for Holiday Party

This is the notify the University of Toronto community that the Finance Division will be
closed for the afternoon of Thursday December 5%, 2024 for our Holiday Luncheon.

Thank you for your understanding.
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